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 The next meeting of Tent #23 will be  

Announced by email  

We hope you will be able to attend! 
 

 

FRATERNITY, CHARITY, LOYALTY 

APRIL 2021 

 
  WHAT IS A duv? 

 

 

 

      We often use the term “duv” in reference to our youngest Tent 

members.  The term was developed from DUVCW and 

abbreviated to “duv” in lower case because of their youth.  A 

“duv” is a Tent member who ranges from eight (8) to eighteen (18) 

years of age.  Our youngest Tent 23 “duv” is eight year old, 

Lauren Richardson featured in the left lower photo.  Natalie Scott 

is a twelve year old “duv” whose photo is center left and eighteen 

year old, Jordan Gilles is featured on the top left. 

     The importance of “duv” membership represents the future of 

our organization.  These young ladies hopefully will carry on the 

mission of our Order and ensure the memories and heroic efforts 

of our ancestral grandfathers who served in the Civil War are not 

forgotten 

     Jordan Gilles has been a member of Tent 23 since 2016.  She 

will be graduating from Cadott High School on May 28, 2021.  

Jordan will receive a DUVCW honor cord from our Tent to 

commemorate this event.  She is applying for a DUVCW 

scholarship.  Four (4) scholarships are provided by the National 

DUVCW on an annual basis in the amount of $500 each.  Jordan 

would be a worthy applicant to receive one of these scholarships 

which are determined at our National Convention in August.  She 

has been an honor student during her high school years.  In 

addition she has been involved in student council, musical and 

theatrical productions and a member of FFA.  We wish Jordan the 

very best and have our fingers crossed that she will be awarded a 

DUVCW scholarship this summer. 

http://www.rootsweb.ancestry.com/~wimclduv/
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ABRAHAM LINCOLN REMBERANCE DAY 

Abraham Lincoln  ( Feb 12, 1809 - Apr 15, 1865) 

 
The SUVCW and DUVCW as well as the other Allied Orders (Ladies of the GAR, Auxiliary to the Sons 

of Union Veterans of the Civil War and the Woman’s Relief Corps) annually commemorate the death of 

Abraham Lincoln with a ceremony and the laying of a wreath at his tomb in Springfield, Illinois. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Little Known Fact Regarding the Death of Abraham Lincoln 

 
Lincoln's remains were re-embalmed at every city stop. Following his assassination, Lincoln's casket 

remained unsealed for the next 19 days, requiring constant embalming to accommodate the series of 

public viewings. Embalming had risen in use during the Civil War, as deceased soldiers were prepared 

for shipment to distant relatives. The task of embalming Lincoln's remains fell to Dr. Charles Brown; 

three years before, the same doctor had embalmed the remains of Lincoln's young son, Willie. 

By Lisa Singh (Abraham Lincoln Presidential Library Foundation) 

 

*When visiting the Lincoln Tomb in Oak Ridge Cemetery, it is customary to rub the nose of the bronze 

statue of Lincoln’s head for good luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

“SEE YOU IN ST. LOUIS” 

DUVCW NATIONAL CONVENTION WILL BE HELD AUGUST 4 – 8,  2021 

Hilton St. Louis Frontenac Hotel, 1355 South Lindbergh Boulevard, St. Louis, MO 

 

MAY YOU AND YOUR FAMILY CONTINUE TO REMAIN SAFE AND HEALTHY 
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WARREN “BUCK” GABELMAN HONORED 

BY TENT 23 

April 18th, 1921– 

Warren “Buck” Gabelman spent his 42-year career 
as an educator, research scientist and 
internationally respected plant breeder in the 
Department of Horticulture at the University of 
Wisconsin–Madison. (Photo top left) 

Gabelman grew up on a farm near Tilden, 
Nebraska, and graduated in 1942 from the 
University of Nebraska–Lincoln with a Bachelor of 
Science degree in plant science. He spent his 
freshman and sophomore years in the Army 
Reserve Officer Training Corps, a requirement at 
Nebraska at that time. He also played varsity 
baseball for Nebraska for three years. 

Gabelman enlisted in Midshipmen’s School at 
Notre Dame University after the attack on Pearl 
Harbor. He was assigned to the USS Nicholas and 
served as a communications assistant, then 
officer, in the Pacific Ocean Theater during World 
War II. 

Thank you for your service to our country and 
HAVE A MOST HAPPY 100TH BIRTHDAY! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

USS NICHOLAS 

HAPPY 100
TH

 BIRTHDAY 

 

Tent 23 sent a Certificate of Recognition to Gabelman 

thanking him for his service and 

wishing him a Happy Birthday 

CONGRATULATIONS TO SISTER LINDA TANNER-FRIETAG ON HER 

INSTALLATION AS PRESIDENT OF  

THE UNITED STATES DAUGHTERS OF 1812, WISCONSIN CHAPTER! 


